

U.S. Department of Homeland Security UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE

Washington, D.C. 20223

August 1, 2018

Dennis J. Schnur Chairman of the Board The Federal Drug Agents Foundation 400 Jericho Turnpike, 2nd Floor Jericho, NY 11753

Dear Mr. Schnur:

On behalf of the members of the U.S. Secret Service, I want to personally thank you for your generous support of the Family following the passing of Special Agent in the line of duty.
As you can imagine, the sudden death of Special Agent was devastating to his wife and young children. Your timely and charitable contribution was essential in lifting the heavy burden of expenses associated with funeral arrangements and planning that had to be manage by the Family in the midst of their bereavement.

Please know that your benevolent support is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Randolph D. "Tex" Alles